
A huge thank you 
from all the FON 
members…we have been 

working hard on our preparations 

for the Family and Friends Summer Fair. 
We cannot wait to celebrate all being back 

together, after a tricky two years. There has 

been a wonderful response from the local 

community; businesses and parents have 

been incredibly generous…. our next 

raffle is littered with star prizes 

(a pleasure flight to the coast 

courtesy of Mr Bee’s fotoshop and a 

brand new flat screen smart TV, 

thanks to a group of very 

generous parents - just to name a 

few!)  

Enterprise Club have been very 

busy too… they have raised more than £100 so far, thanks to all those 



lovely orders you keep sending our way! Please keep buying our Nel the 

elephant products – we intend to reissue places for Enterprise Club 

shortly, to ensure other children can have the chance to make bookmarks, 

badges, keyrings and much much more! If you have any product requests 

or ideas, please send them our way. 

Thank you to those who have offered tombola prizes – we are 

collecting at the main office; these will all help to make the Family 
and Friends Summer Fair even more spectacular.  

Lastly, a huge welcome to all the new 
FON members who have joined us recently – your ideas, help 

and support is invaluable. Remember… any support big or small, 

will further enrich the lives of the children at Nelson Academy.  

Thank you. 


